From: Chivers, Jennifer

Sent: 16 October 2015 10:18

To: Muthoora, Leela

Subject: FW: Application no 2015/3447/p
Categories: Red Category

Jennifer Chivers
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3303

From: Avril Nakouzi [
Sent: 15 October 2015 17:38

To: Chivers, Jennifer

Cc: Planning

Subject: Fwd: Application no 2015/3447/p

Begin forwarded message:

From: John Mackrell

Subject: Application no 2015/3447/p

Date: 27 September 2015 23:49.21 GMT+01:00

To: Planning <planning@camden.gov.uk>, Avril Nakouzi <}l >, John

Waite < Susan Brandt

At Wentworth Mansions, we are surprised that Camden Council is still entertaining the noxious project for a
dog-grooming business below us on South End Road.

A world-reputed expert on dander and its often catastrophic effect on asthmatics, some of whom live above
the proposed shop, has expressed his concern. Are we to understand that you have consulted other medical
experts, who favour the venture?. If so, please name them.

There are many other grounds on which we disapprove of the establishment of the dog-

grooming business. For instance

1. The poor reputation of the firm, as exposed on television

2. The firm's employment of unqualified staff, who might well have no understanding of the risks they are
taking.

Yours sincerely,

Dr John Mackrell



